

St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy, Palace Fields, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 6AF Headteacher: Mr D Redfern

9<sup>th</sup> July 2025

Dear Pupils and Parents/Carers,

# GCSE and BTEC Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025

We are writing to confirm the arrangements for this summer's GCSE and BTEC Results Day.

Results will be available to collect from the school hall on Thursday 21st August between 9:30am and 12:00pm.

Senior staff will be on hand to provide support and guidance, including:

- Checking and understanding your results
- Advice on post-16 options
- Information on the process for exam script reviews, remarking, and appeals

### If you are unable to collect your results in person:

There are two alternative options available:

- 1. Request to receive results by email
  - Send an email to <a href="mailto:ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk">ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk</a> from your school email address, asking for your results to be sent electronically.
  - Please note: emailed results will be sent after 12:00pm on Thursday 21st August.
- 2. Nominate someone else to collect your results
  - You must provide written authorisation in advance. This can be done by:
    - Handing a signed note into the school office
    - Or emailing <a href="mailto:ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk">ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk</a>, clearly stating the full name of the person collecting on your behalf
  - The nominated person must bring photo ID with them on the day.

# **Viewing Results on the Arbor App (for Parents)**

Results will also be available to parents/carers via the Arbor App from 11:00am on Thursday 21st August.

If you require help accessing the Arbor App, please contact: <a href="mailto:STMPortal@stm.srscmat.co.uk">STMPortal@stm.srscmat.co.uk</a>.

#### **Post-Results Services**

Should results not be as expected, the following post-results services are available:

- Access to exam scripts
- Requests for a Review of Marking







St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy, Palace Fields, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 6AF Headteacher: Mr D Redfern

Further details, including associated fees, will be provided on the day. Please note:

- All review requests must be paid for in advance
- A consent form, signed by the student, is required before any review can be submitted

Provisional key deadlines for 2025 (based on previous years) are as follows:

- Access to Scripts (for review purposes to determine next steps): by Thursday 4th September 2025
- Clerical check of marking: by Friday 25th September 2025
- Standard Review of Marking: by Friday 25th September 2025

Final confirmed deadlines along with associated fees will be published by the exam boards and shared with pupils on Results Day.

For those who can't attend in person, or should you have an enquiry about a possible review or remark, please ensure all enquiries relating to results are sent to <a href="mailto:ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk">ltaylor@stm.srscmat.co.uk</a>

#### **Exam Certificates**

Official certificates are issued by the exam boards during the autumn term. We will contact you once these are available for collection.

We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our pupils and offering our full support as they take their next steps. Should you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr D Redfern Headteacher



